
 

This week, we have started doing short adult led sessions. In phonics, we have 
been playing listening games, singing nursery rhymes and playing bingo.  
 
In Maths, we have been looking at finding objects that are the same and different. We have 
found two pairs of objects that are the same, found the same object as a group and talked 
about how they are the same. We also read the story ‘Monkey Puzzle’ and had to matching 
animal babies to their parents and talked about who’s parent looked the same as them, we 

found out that a butterfly’s parent looks differ-
ent to a butterfly baby (caterpillar). 
 
We had our first whole class PE lesson with Mr 
Luckhurst where we played some games and 
got to know some of the rules we need to fol-
low in PE to keep us safe. 
 
We have really enjoyed dancing to different 
songs this week, one of our particular favour-
ites is called “Superheroes Unite”.  

Home Learning Books 
The children are provided with a home 
learning book. This is to write/draw/stick 
any thing they have done at home, we will 
then share this in class. It is also used a 
method as communication between home 
and school. 
If you have written a note or your child 
has something to share in their book, 
please leave the book folded open on the 
page that has been used so it is easy for 
us to identify those books we need to look 
at. 

Friday 2nd October 2020 

Spare clothes and Wellies 
Please ensure your child has a spare set of 

clothes and shoes in school. 
 

Please also provide your child with a pair 
of wellies (and ideally waterproof trousers) 

to be kept in school. We go outside in 
ALL weathers.  

Home Learning  
Please go on an Autumn walk this weekend. Have a look for acorns, conkers, pine cones, differ-
ent coloured leaves and collect some to bring into school for our classroom. We would love to 

see some photos of your walk on Tapestry!  

PE 
The children have PE on a Thursday after-
noon with Mr Luckhurst. Please could you 
child come into school wearing their PE kit 
every Thursday. Ensure all ear rings are re-
moved (if they are not, they will be taped) 

and that long hair is tied up.  

Tapestry  
You should have now received an email to create 
a password for your child’s account so you can 

access their learning journal from home. 
 

If you have not received an email or set up your 
password please let us know so we can sort this 

out. 

Dates for your diary…. 
Flu immunisation—Thursday 8th October 

School photos—Wednesday 14th October 


